
12th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Phonics and Reading Parental Workshop (Year 3&4) 

We hope that you will be able to join us for a short parental workshop to talk about the 
teaching of reading in school and the ways in which you can help your child learn to read at 
home. 

We will be talking about the new Essential Letters & Sounds (ELS) phonics scheme which we 
have adopted and share with you reading strategies that will help support your child to develop 
their phonics and reading skills. 

Date: Friday 4th November 2022  
Time: 8:45am-9:30am  

This will cover:  

• Phonics and Essential Letters and Sounds – how they can help your child 

• Supporting your child with reading at home – why is it so important? 

• The importance of vocabulary in reading 

• What makes a good reader?  

We would be most grateful if you could come to the front office area on the morning and look 
forward to seeing you on the day! 
  
Kind Regards, 

Imogen Murray


